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What’s the problem you are tackling? 
 
Population projections suggest in the next 17 years the percentage of people in the UK over 
65 will increase by over 40%. Therefore the pressure on care homes and general practices 
will also increase. With this in mind it is important that the relationship and communication 
between the two services is optimal. Evidence has shown good communication helps to 
reduce medication errors, reduce unnecessary hospital admissions and improve end of life 
care.  
 

 
How did/will you do it? 
 

The research was a qualitative design, I collected data through semi-structured interviews. 
There were six interviews across 3 different care homes. I interviewed both GP’s and care 
home staff in order to gather their view points on how information was communicated 
between the practice and the care homes. The interviews were taped with a voice recorder 
and then transcribed, before being coded into themes. 
 

 
What did you find? And why does this matter? 
 
Within the study 5 main themes emerged; care home staff education, communication tools, 
hospital admissions and discharge, visit requests and ideas for change. The study highlighted 
a number of areas that contributed to poor communication between care home staff and 
General Practitioners. A lack of staff education within the care homes often forced staff to 
make excessive visit requests to the GP as well as sending residents to hospital 
unnecessarily. These unnecessary hospital admissions were described to often be due to 
care staff failing to communicate to the GP practice and instead immediately escalating care 
to hospital. Suggestions for change included a weekly ward round at the care home, staff 
training sessions and a simple communication tool to use on the phone. The findings are 
important as it shows that there are currently areas for improvement. With pressure on 
both services set to increase it is vital these services are strengthened to ensure residents 
receive the best care.  
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